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Notification of a Reserved Area for a Special Event - Challenge Wānaka
Public Notice is hereby given that pursuant to the Queenstown Lakes District Navigation Safety Bylaw 2018, Bylaw 
Clause 31 has been invoked to establish a reserved area to restrict all non-authorised vessels to enter the inner area of 
Roys Bay adjacent Pembroke Park.
During these times, a reserved area has been established for authorised event vessels only.

Reserved dates and zones:

•	 13 February 2025 from 11.30am-2.30pm
•	 14 February 2025 from 9.30am-1.30pm
Zone: Area to the west of Dungarvan Street extending 200m out into the lake and 300m west along the foreshore.

• 15 February 2025 from 6.00am-9.30am
Zone: Area to the west of Dungarvan Street extending 500m out into the lake and 800m west along the foreshore.

Challenge Wānaka wishes to thank the community for their understanding while wile the event takes place on this 
section of the lake.

Any correspondence in relation to this should be directed to services@qldc.govt.nz c/o QLDC Harbourmaster.


